
FAASTeam presents:

Despite Govt Shutdown the Show Goes On!  Midwest Reg

Helicopter Safety Stand-Down - New Location!

Despite current government shutdown, this event
will happen!  Registration, coffee and danish from
7:30 - 8:30 am.  This is an all day event.   PRE-
register at faasafety.gov number (CE2188435).
Directions: Creekside Community Center
9801 Penn Ave. S
Bloomington, MN  55431

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Fri, Jan 25, 2019 - 08:30 CST

Creekside Community Center

9801 Penn Ave. S

Minneapolis, MN 55431

Contact: Susie Coomer
573-270-1113

susie@helicoptersafetyalliance.com

Select #: CE2188435

Lead Representative Angela Sue Coomer



The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


